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Job Fair Helps High School/College Students Find Jobs

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – Jan. 2, 2015 – The Calvert County Parks and 

Recreation Division will hold its 10th annual Student Job Fair on Feb. 4, 2015, in Chesapeake

Beach, Md. High school and college students are encouraged to tighten up their resumes and 

attend the event from 1-4 p.m. at the Northeast Community Center. 

Local businesses that are looking for hard-working student employees to fill summer 

and seasonal positions are also encouraged to participate in the fair.

“Every year I am so impressed by how prepared and professional the students are who 

attend this fair,” explained Paul Lundberg, parks and recreation assistant coordinator. “The 

business owners who return to the Student Job Fair year after year tell us that they get more 

quality recruiting done in these four hours than they get done all year long.” 

The Northeast Community Center is located at 4075 Gordon Stinnett Ave., Chesapeake

Beach, Md. For more information about the fair and to reserve a space for your business, 

please call 410-257-2554. For information on Calvert County Government, visit 

www.co.cal.md.us or like us on Facebook.

###

Calvert County is Maryland’s smallest county in land area with 213 square miles. It is home to nearly 90,000 
people and has one of the highest standards of living in Maryland. Major industries include defense contracting, 
information technology, tourism, energy, advanced manufacturing and administrative services. 
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